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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services targeted investment is being made in 
public education. As part of this plan, planning is underway to upgrade Milton Public School.  

Geotechnical investigations from 27 to 29 November 2023 

Geotechnical investigations will be completed between Monday 27 and Wednesday 29 November 2023. 
Work will take place between 7am and 5pm. The findings from this work will inform site analysis and 
early planning for the upgrade. 

Work will involve drilling boreholes in a small area near the entry to the school, as shown on the map 
below. A small drill rig will be in use and there may be some noise during these works.  

Access will be maintained to the staff car park and other school facilities, however there will be fewer 
car parks available while the work is undertaken.  

The work area will be fenced off to ensure the safety of students, staff and visitors to the school. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 1300 482 651. Thank you for your patience while we conduct these works.  

Work area (indicative only) 
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